
 

 
 
 
 
 

EBR/CED 

 

 

2 May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Reception Jungle Jo Visit  

 

We have arranged for Jungle Jo to come and visit our reception children on Wednesday 22 

May 2024 they will have the opportunity to have fun, build confidence and learn facts while 

getting up close and personal handling many different animals. These will include a giant snail, 

millipede, tarantula, tree frog, lizard, snake to name a few. All the animals are found within 

a jungle and children will be able to ask questions during this great experience. 

 

To ensure that your child is able to participate in this event we will require this allergy 

information form to be completed no later than Friday 10 May 2024. 

 

The total cost of this event will be £2.45 per child, please may we ask that payment is made as 

soon as possible to secure the booking. Payment can only be made via ParentPay, either 

online through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint.  

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Miss Edwards and Miss Fish  

Reception Class Teachers  

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/pn3h89x2Ez
https://forms.office.com/e/pn3h89x2Ez

